
St Augustine’s Parish Pastoral Council  

April 2021 Liturgy Report 

Liturgies:  

Upcoming Liturgies:                                                                                                                              

Ascension of the Lord 16th May                                                                                                         

Pentecost Sunday 23rd May                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Confirmation – to be held in over the weekend on 15/16th May 2021 (three Masses) due to 

the larger number of children, including those who didn’t get confirmed last year due to 

Covid  

Easter Liturgies:  A follow-up meeting was held on Tuesday 27th April with Fr Peter, 

Annabelle and myself to review the recent ceremonies of Holy Week. We discussed what 

worked well and what we can change for next year.  Good to cover this while still fresh in 

our minds                                                                                                                                

Corona Virus 

Still the same sign in/QR code and cleaning before Mass.  

Existing Covid Plan registered in place from last meeting.                                                                    

It would be good to review the blocking off every second pew, as this practice is not being 

done consistently throughout the state.  

Eucharist: Still no visits to the homes.                                                                                                                                                               

Roster:  New Roster now out up to end of August 2021, covering 4 months.  

Murrumbateman are still organising the liturgies for Sunday Mass.  

Altar Servers: We have 5 new names put down for Altar Serving. Training to be organised 

this week between Fr Peter, Mt Carmel school and myself.  

Acolytes: It is good to note that we have two Acolytes returning to the roster after having a 

break due to illness. Chris Gold is now on the current roster, Vince Coffey has indicated he 

will return next month in May. This is good timing with Russell Hill being off indefinitely due 

to illness.  

Thanks to Diane Carey for organising the power point for both weekend Masses and to 

Maree for putting the roster together. 

Peter Cleary 

 


